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To all,
 
Due to a scope change on the upcoming HVAC project at Westside Elementary that will potentially cause damage to the flooring, Whitfield
County School System, on the advice of our Architect, has put the project Remove and Replace LVT and Carpet at Westside Elementary on
hold.
 
Our best guess at moving forward will be starting the HVAC project this summer which would put the LVT / Carpet project into fall / winter of
next year.
 
We have everyone's info on file and will reach out to you when the project becomes active again.  Sorry for the delay, but we would not wish
to install new flooring that would potentially be damaged by other necessary projects.
 
As this is an ongoing project, we will not reveal any information regarding the proposals you have submitted.
 
Thank you,
 

Jim Fugate 
Procurement Officer 
Whitfield County Schools 
(706) 876-7284

tel:(706)%20217-6724

